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PUBLIC EVENTS: 
 
Invest in Neighborhoods Open House-Lombard Street 
Date: Wednesday, February 26, 2014 
Time: 6:00 – 8:00 p.m.  
Location: Community Room at the Moscone Recreation Center, 1800 Chestnut Street 
 
Please join the Office of Economic and Workforce Development, Supervisor Mark Farrell’s Office, the San 
Francisco Metropolitan Transportation Authority, the Transit Authority, and the Planning Department for 
the first public open house on Invest in Neighborhoods for the Lombard Street Corridor. Staff from these 
city agencies will discuss transportation improvements, upcoming City projects, and opportunities to 
shape the future of the Corridor.   

 
Haight Ashbury Public Realm Plan 
Workshop 
Date: Thursday, February 27, 2014 
Time: 6:00 – 8:00 p.m.  
Location: The Urban School, 1563 Page Street 
 
Over the past year, the Planning Department 
has been collecting input from residents on 

Haight Ashbury’s streets and sidewalks, and has been working on a series of design alternatives that 
address key concerns from the community. 
 
The Planning Department and the San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency would like to hear 
from you on current proposals for the Haight Ashbury Public Realm Plan and proposals for transit 
changes to the MUNI 6 and 71 bus routes. Join us for the workshop; we want to understand your 
priorities for the Haight Ashbury neighborhood! For more information about the Haight Ashbury Public 
Realm Plan, visit http://haightashbury.sfplanning.org.  
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